Revolution in the Orchard -
Information for Reenactors 2025
Contact Information:
Event Organizer: 
Tristan Wolffe
Historical reenactors or period vendors wishing to participate should contact tristanwolffe@yahoo.com or via Facebook messenger.
Venue Host:
Cindy Thilkin
Julian Farm and Orchard, Acting General Manager 
Farm Email: info@julianfarmandorchard.com
www.julianfarmandorchard.com
Driving on The Farm
Vehicles are not allowed to be driven on the farm when guests are on site. 
Julian Farm and Orchard is open Friday April 25th from 8:30am to roughly 3pm as well as Saturday and Sunday 10am to 4pm. We try to have all guests off the farm by 4:30 pm. 
Please find Cindy or Jim if there is an emergency that requires a vehicle.
ALL vehicles MUST STAY on the main roads that have asphalt. It may not look like it but the ground is very saturated. 
The main road (asphalted) around the farm makes a loop. 
We do have a side overflow gate that leads to our overflow parking area. This road does not loop. When using this road please follow directions to avoid getting stuck in mud. 

Setup and Take Down Times
Thursday – All day 
Friday – Before 8:00 am and after all guests have left the farm (approximately 2:45 pm) 
Saturday and Sunday - Before 9 am and after all guests have left the farm (approximately 4:45 pm)
Monday – All Day 
Parking 
Parking is limited. Please carpool when possible. 
JFO Main Parking Lot
We kindly ask reenactors to avoid parking in our main lot. We need all those spots for guests attending. In the event reenactors need to park in the main lot, please park in the far spots. We keep the front spots open for guests.
Overflow Parking Lot
We plan to have the higher ground areas in our overflow lot open for reenactors to park. When using this road please follow directions or signs to avoid getting stuck in mud. To access this overflow parking area, use the wood gate to the right of our main metal gate. This road does not loop through the main part of the farm. 
Camping
All camping must be at Julian Farm and Orchard. NO camping at Spencer Valley School. 
Thank YOU! 
We are sincerely grateful to all the reenactors for joining us at the 2025 Revolution in the Orchard. Thank you for being here with us! We hope to see you again next year.

